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**Important** 
Initial Retiree Premium Payment  

Information! 
 
 
 

Please be prepared to pay your initial health and/or life insurance 
premiums directly to PEIA. 
 
The Consolidated Public Retirement Board (CPRB) will make every 
attempt to deduct these premiums from your first retirement check, 
but due to timing issues, it is not always possible.   
 
Please monitor the deductions from your first CPRB payment to assure 
that your premiums were deducted.  If the premiums were not 
deducted, you will receive an invoice for a premium balance due.  Do 
not ignore this invoice.   This means you will have to make a direct 
payment to West Virginia Public Employees Insurance Agency (PEIA) for 
health and/or life insurance premiums to cover the first few months.   
 
Retirees are welcome to contact PEIA to confirm any balance due 
amounts.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation as we transition you from active 
employment into retirement! 
 
 
__________________ 
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